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Mr; Roger S. Boyd 
Asst;.Director for Reactor Projects

Division of Reactor Licensing,, 

-U. S. Atomic Energy Commission' 

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr., Boyd:

Reference is made to your letters regarding Docket Nos. 50-247, 50-286, 
50-342, and 50-343,'Consolidated Edison Company of New York's proposed 

Indian Point Nuclear:Generating Units No. 2 and No.'3, and Units No. 4 
and No'. 5 which are contiguous ,to Indian Point plant site.'

Pursuant'.with our arrangements, Mr. R. A. Jachowski and Mr. B. R. Bodine 
qof CERC have reviewed all pertinent information contained in the reports 
from the standpoint of establishment of a design water level. This 
*included the review of the storm surge associated with the Probable 
Maximum Hurricane (PMH) and wind wave analysis.  

We concur with the applicant's finding that the design water level should 
be 14.5 feet above the mean sea level datum for Units, Nos. 2, 3, 4 and 5.  
Although this value is acceptable, there are compensating errors in 
routing procedure employed.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter 
know.

please let us

-Sincerely yours,.

EDWARD M. WILLIS 
Lieutenant Colonel, CE
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